
 

 

 

 

Late Wednesday evening, the McHenry County Department of Health (MCDH) confirmed that a COVID-
19 vaccination site will be held at Willow Creek Community Church, located at 100 South Main Street in 
Crystal Lake, beginning next Wednesday, April 7, 2021. Vaccinations will be by appointment only.  

The City of Crystal Lake, in coordination with the MCDH, Illinois National Guard and through the 
generosity of Willow Creek Community Church, have been working to address the logistics needed to 
open this mass vaccination site.  

For additional information regarding the clinic, please visit https://www.mchenrycountyil.gov/county-
government/departments-a-i/health-department/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/vaccine-locations or 
contact the MCDH at (815)334-4045. 
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